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DUNDEE CITY COUNCIL – WEEKLY ROAD REPORT

REPORT FOR WEST END WARD – SATURDAY 27 AND SUNDAY 28 JANUARY 2018

Nethergate (West Marketgait to Park Place) – closed on Sunday 28 January for
crane lifting works.

REPORT FOR WEST END WARD – WEEK COMMENCING MONDAY 29 JANUARY 2018

A85 Riverside Drive – prohibition of right turn from westbound lane of
Riverside Drive into Riverside approach and prohibition of right turn from
Riverside Approach in to Riverside Drive for one week for works to the sea
wall.  Prohibitions will only be in place when required.

Riverside Drive at Dundee Railway Station – eastbound nearside lane closure
for 6 weeks for footway works.

Tullideph Road (at City Road) – lane closure for one week for Scottish Hydro
Electric cable works.

Forthcoming Roadworks

Lochee Road (Polepark Road to Gardners Lane) – closed on Sunday 11 February
for Scottish Water reinstatement works.

Glamis Road *  (Blackness Road to Dickson Avenue) – off-peak (7.30pm –
6.30am) temporary traffic lights on Thursday 15 and Friday 16 February, then
closed from Monday 19 February for up to 10 days for footway and tree works.

*    Glamis Road at this section was originally to be closed from Monday 29 January for 10 days for
forestry and footway works.    I queried both residents’ access and bus diversion arrangements and
on the latter matter, the council decided to put back the works to mid-February to enable
discussions and agreement with the bus companies on diversions for the services 5, 73 and 204.     
I will do an update on this closure in the next few days.
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